OAKVILLE HYDRO

February 7, 2020

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.
2020 Electricity Distribution Rate Application — Board File No. EB-2019-0059
Reply Submission - ICM Element

Please find enclosed, Oakville Hydro’s Reply Submission on the ICM element of its 2020 application for an
adjustment to its distribution rates.

Respectfully Submitted,

<

Karen Marner

Chief Financial Officer

Phone: 905-825-7876

Email: kmarner@oakvillehydro.com
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